
SPAYC+PLACE UPDATE

Like all government agencies and NGO’s, Cairns Safer Streets are navigating our way through an unprecedented
health situation for the Coronavirus disease known as COVID-19.
 

The SPACE+PLACE program is in the process of reviewing our forward activity schedule and will postpone or cancel
any activity that presents risk to our participants.
 

Any service provider or sporting club that wishes to cancel or not participate in an activity will be supported by
Cairns Safer Streets.  If you are cancelling, please let us know in writing on the below contacts as soon as possible.

 

Cairns Safer Streets will be guided by updates and information provided by Queensland Health.  You will be notified
of any changes in further updates.
 

Social Distancing and Crowds: Currently restrictions have been applied to non-essential outdoor gatherings of 500
or more people and indoor gatherings of 100 people must be cancelled from Wednesday the 18th of March 2020.
 

These directions are all about supporting a national effort to contain and slow the spread of COVID-19.   All members
of the community play a vital role in this effort and I ask for your continued support in this containment effort.  
 

Participants in our programs must not attend any structured activities indoors or outdoors if they are unwell.
 

In response to COVID-19, we ask all members of the community to pay extra attention to health and hygiene
measures employed at home.  Particular attention should be drawn to use of soap and, if soap is not available, hand
sanitiser. 
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Supported by our Partnership Group

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact the Cairns Safer Streets Team 
07 4040 4941 - 0438 830 757 - Cairns.SaferStreets@police.qld.gov.au

For the latest advice, information and resources, go to www.health.gov.au
 

Call the National Coronavirus Help Line on 1800 020 080. It operates 24 hours a day, seven days a week. If you
require translating or interpreting services, call 131 450.

 
The phone number of your state or territory public health agency is available at www.health.gov.au/state-

territory-contacts.
 

If you have concerns about your health, speak to your doctor.


